
 

No.  69/SS-SM/2025-2026          Date: 09.09.2025 

NOTICE 

All the students of our college are hereby notified that a MBA Workshop will be 

conducted by Career Craft in association with IQAC and Placement cell on 11th September, 

2025 at Room no. 202 of the Extended Campus from 9 AM. Students are advised to enter the 

room on time. 

 
Copy to: 
Notice Board, Notice File,       
Gate, Class Circulation,        Principal 
Teaching Staff Circulation (2),      Umeschandra College 
Placement Cell, IQAC Coordinator, 
Principal’s File, Caretaker, Website. 
 

 


